VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

SBDM COUNCIL MINUTES  (Rough Draft)

November 15, 2005

The regular meeting of the Vine Grove Elementary SBDM Council met at 3:05 p.m. in the school media center. Members present were Mrs. Kim Wood, Mrs. Carol Butler Mrs. Lora Schell, and Mr. Lonnie Dennis. Mrs. Cindy Vowels and Mr. Darryl Murray were absent. Mrs. Cathy Bruce was the recording secretary. 

 Mrs. Wood made a motion to approve the Agenda. Mr. Bennett seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (06.24) 
Mr. Bennett made a motion to approve the Minutes from the October 18, 2005 meetings. Mrs. Wood seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (06.25) 

REPORTS

ESS Budget  - The ESS budget was given to the SBDM Council to approve. After discussion, Mrs. Butler made a motion to approve the ESS budget. Mrs. Wood seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried. (06.26)

School Budget – After reviewing the October budget, Mr. Bennett made a motion to approve it. Mrs. Wood seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (06.27)

Committee Reports – There were no Committee Reports to review.

Accident Report – The SBDM Council reviewed the accident reports. 

MEETING DATE AND TIME

The next SBDM Council meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 13th at 3:00 p.m. in the school media center.

INFORMATION

Mr. Dennis reported that our teachers are asking students a lot of “high order questions” – how, why questioning. Our fourth and fifth grade teachers are developing spelling words for students that are content related.

We have different math programs at each grade level.  When the Curriculum Committee Textbook Adoption Committee reviews the math adoption, they will look at adopting one series so the math classes will flow better through all grade levels.

The elementary school principals are talking about more consistency within the district when ordering textbooks for students. They would like the same type of materials in all the elementary schools.

The Core Content, Exit Expectations and Curriculum Maps will be changing for the 2006-07 school year.

Mr. Dennis is putting together a binder that will have all of our instruction and the physical management of our school in one place. This will make it easy for anyone to access.

The Vine Grove Optimist Club is giving us a $1,150.00 grant to keep our school safer. We will be installing a buzzer system that will alert the office when any outside door is open. We will know if someone is entering or leaving the building.

 We are also going to purchase a 6’ x 6’ mat for the front of the school where students get off the bus. It will keep our students from falling when it is raining, icy, or wet.

AGENDA ITEMS

Some of the agenda items for the November SBDM Council meeting will bet the school budget, committee reports, and accident reports.

ADJOURN

Mr. Bennett made a motion to adjourn at 3:35 p.m. Mrs. Wood seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (06.28)

